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From: Stuart Jennings [rosebud6@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Monday, 20 April 2009 8:04 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Boundary Changes 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my belief that country NSW cannot afford to lose another seat. The electorates in country 
NSW are so large now that the sitting Members are having trouble servicing their constituents ' needs. If you live in an 
urban area, you are a matter of a kilometre or two from your elected Member however in country NSW people need to 
travel more like two hours to see their Member of vice versa. 

Country people cannot afford to have their representation diluted any further and their voices must be heard at 
Federal Parliament level. 

I do not believe by removing a seat that the elected Members will be able to cope with their workload either; they work 
very hard now and it is not fair that they are 'stretched' whilst their city counterparts set a more leisurely pace due to 
less travel , etc. 

Thank you for your time. 

Wendy & Stuart Jennings 
Coolamon 
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